
Town of Seymour 
Parks Commission 

Monthly Meeting - September 24, 2018 

Members Present: Bob Lang, Bill Sawicki, Gary Popielasz, Mike Gargano, Bill 
Paecht 
Guests: Joseph Adams, Dawn Adams 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM by Chairman Bill Paecht 

The August 27, 2018 minutes were approved. Motion by Bill Sawicki. 2nd 

Mike. All in favor. 

Public Comment 
None 

Eagle Scout Project 
Joe Adams explained that he met with Jordan Addis & worked out a location 
at Chatfield Park for construction of a Gaga Ball pit. The pit would be 
constructed next spring at the far end of the pavilion ... After discussion, 
the location was approved. Motion by Bob, 2nd Mike. All in favor. 

Public Works Report 
None 

Parks Chairman Report 
• Gary Popielasz, Jordan Addis, and Mike Horbal have been chosen to 

locate & oversee planting of Christmas tree at Broad Street Park 
• Approximately $2100 has been approved for fence repairs at Gary 

Park baseball field. Work to be done by Fence World. 
• Pumpkin Festival was a success 

Approval of Parks Applications 
None 



Other Business 
Mike pointed out the issues with storage of propane tanks at SHS. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:14 PM. Motion by Gary, 2"d, Mike All in 

favor. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Bob Lang 
Secretary, Parks Commission 


